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Askin, Tim

From: Historic Preservation Commission
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 9:45 AM
To: 'Atticus'
Subject: RE: Certificate of Appropriateness Application

Noted and approved. Thank you. 
 
Please have your contractor follow the standards established by this document. https://www.nps.gov/tps/how-to-
preserve/briefs/22-stucco.htm  
 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

 
From: Atticus [mailto:atticuspropertiesllc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 7:48 AM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: Re: Certificate of Appropriateness Application 
 
Good Morning Tim, 
 
As per our conversation on Tuesday, June 29th, our roofers discovered an issue with the dormers which was not 
in the scope of original work.  The stucco had been damaged over the years and therefore allowed for water 
damage.  The only way to repair this is to replace all the stucco.  We will be moving forward with this 
additional work. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
Selina Sicilia 
262-631-9768 
 


